
Parish Office  
Office staff:   Uiesemaalii Holmes 
  Sarah Laurenson 
  Kula Bower 
 
Custodian: Sitiveni Pouvalu  
  027 724 9986 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday  to Friday  
  10am to 3pm 
 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
 

Ministry Team 
 

Rev Nicola Teague Grundy  
(Parish Superintendent)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 
nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev Simote Taunga 
(Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Tahi Kato 
(10am Probationary Minister) 
022 400 1696 / tahik@methodist.org.nz 

 

Today’s Service  
22 Rātapu, Māhuru (September)  

Pentecost 18 

Worship Leader: Nicola Teague  

Grundy 

Organist: Vivien Chiu 

Notices & Welcome: Heather Garside 

Bible Reader: Fabiefara Masoe 

Door Stewards: Alan Dine & Hugh 

Laurenson 

Morning Tea: Daphne Pilaar & Peter 

Grundy 

 

29 Rātapu, Māhuru (September)  

Cafe Church (Crit) Pentecost 19 

Worship Leader: Tahi Kato  

Organist: Colin Scarf 

Notices & Welcome: Alan Dine 

Bible Reader: Salesi Kato 

Door Stewards: Lepa Manuao & Gertie 

Tevita  

Morning Tea: Garside Family  

 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 
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Lectionary Reading for next 

week, 29 Rātapu, Māhuru

(September), Pentecost 19 

 

Esther 7: 1-6, 9-10, 9: 20-22,  

Ps 124, James 5: 13-20,  

Mk 9: 38-50  

Meeting / Events Coming Up: 
  
10AM AGM,  POSTPONED 
 
Parish Executive Meeting, 
Wednesday 25 September, 7pm, 
vestry 
 
Finance & Resources Meeting, 
Thursday 26 September, 7pm 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for coming to our service!  

!!TOILET RENOVATIONS!! 
Our Women’s Bathroom are now avail-
able for unisex use, our Men’s Bath-
room is still in the process of renova-
tions. As for today Old Hall Toilets will 
be available for men to use.  
 
Parish Choir 
Conference is coming up so please keep 
an eye out for our choir practises dates 
that will be posted up soon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prison Chaplaincy 
Tira Tuhaha Prison Chaplaincy Board 
[TTPCA], is looking for a Methodist 
representative on their Board. TTPCA, 
with the oversight of a cross-section of 
New Zealand churches, provides reli-
gious and spiritual services to all New 
Zealand prisoners under contract to the 
Department of Corrections Ara Poutama 
Aotearoa. Board meetings are held in 
Wellington so the Board chair has asked 
us if there is anyone who might like to 
be the Methodist representative on the 
Board. If you have an interest/time or if 
you can suggest someone, please con-
tact  
Nicola Grundy nico-
la@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

 

10AM 2024/25 Giving Trends 
Our congregational giving is tracking well below our budgeted total for this 
financial year. This is a concern, and something that we need to address ear-
ly. If you're not currently on the stewardship giving programme but would 
like to join, or have any questions, please speak with Hugh or Joy. Thank 
you to Fabie for organising our successful recent film fundraiser, and to all 
those who supported this event. 

NOTICES 
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